Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E24/25/006B)

2" September, 2024
Dear Parents,
Lunch Delivery Arrangement

Please be informed that the whole—day school teaching will commence on 19" September, 2024. From
this date, lunch time will start at 12:50 p.m. and end at 1:45 p.m. Please note the following

arrangements:

1. A ‘Back to Home for Lunch’ card should be applied for if your children plan to have lunch at
home (a recent photo should be submitted to the class teacher). Students who go home for
lunch must have their lunch card checked before they leave school. P1 - 2 students must be
picked up by a parent or guardian to be let out for lunch. We politely ask you to prohibit your
children from having lunch alone at a restaurant on the island. Students are not allowed to
leave school without permission. If parents decide to take the students out for lunch without
prior notice, they must notify the school as soon as possible (written/verbal). Students must
return to school by 1:45 p.m. for the afternoon session.

2. Parents may deliver lunch to their children before 12:40 p.m. and put it into the box provided
on the front door on 2/F. Lunch boxes must be carried in handbags with the students’ names,
classes and other information clearly marked on the bags.

3. Parents can order lunch boxes from restaurants on the island which provide delivery services
for their children. Students will pick up the lunch boxes in the classrooms. After lunch,
students must place their lunch boxes in the containers provided by the restaurants or return
them to the relevant restaurants themselves. Parents should deal with the restaurants
directly before 19" September 2024.

4. Students can bring their own thermal lunch boxes (made of non-breakable materials) to
school. Containers and drinks must be sealed and carried in handbags with the students’

names, classes and other information clearly marked on the bags.

The school does not provide a microwave service. Students must bring their own wet towels, placemats,
cutlery and water, and keep the school clean. Students’ utensils and placemats must be carried home to
clean.

We would be grateful if parents could choose a lunch method, fill in the following reply slip and return
it to the class teacher on or before 6" September.

Should you have any queries, please contact Ms Cheng at 2981 0330.
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Mr. Wong Leung Hoi
Principal




